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Statement on Issue 1 on the Ohio Ballot in November 

Most Reverend Dennis M. Schnurr, Archbishop of Cincinnati, is strongly opposed to Issue 1. He 
released the following statement today, “This amendment could harm women by eliminating safety 
regulations on abortion clinics in Ohio, harm families by removing the rights of parents to consent to 
abortion or other reproductive decisions of their minor children, and enable the abortion of pre-
born children in the womb up to nine months. Policies such as these have no place in the 
constitution of our state. I urge Catholics and all people of goodwill to oppose this very harmful 
amendment.” 

The Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Cincinnati is the 51st largest Catholic diocese in the country, 
with around 435,000 Catholics, and has the fifth largest Catholic school system in terms of 

enrollment with nearly 40,000 students.  The 19-county territory includes 208 canonical parishes 
organized into 57 Families of Parishes, and 110 Catholic primary and secondary schools. 
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